
School Calendar – WV2 Campus      November 11, 2021
Check the website calendar for all practices, rehearsals, and clubs @ http://westvalley2.americanprep.org/

Check the Facebook page for fun information @ https://www.facebook.com/americanprepWV2

This week
Tuesday, November 16 HS Girls Basketball VS Pinnacle

Wednesday, November 17 10th Grade Donation Prep 12:45 – 2:10pm
Sistema Staff and Student Showcase 5 p.m. MP Room

Thursday, November 18 Parent Teacher Conference - Secondary 3:00 – 7:00pm
No Afterschool Programs
HS Girls Basketball VS Wendover

Friday, November 19 No School - Parent Teacher Conferences
No Afterschool Programs
HS Boys Basketball VS Tabiona

Looking ahead...

Tuesday, November 23 Secondary Mid Term Late Work Deadline
Kindergarten Pilgrim Play - 2:30pm
HS Boys Basketball VS Granger - 5:00pm

Wednesday November 24 - 26 No School -Thanksgiving Break

Hello American Prep Families!
This week we are honoring those that served our country and gave us the freedom we enjoy today. It's been a very patriotic week, 
and we enjoyed great music and essays from our students, we are very proud of all of them from Kindergarten to Seniors, their 
amazing talents and the devotion they have been showing for our American values.  We'll have our Parent - Teacher Conferences 
next week (November 18th and 19th), so check your emails and sign up for an available slot to meet with your student's teacher. 
Bring all the questions you need to ask and take advantage of this great opportunity to catch up with your students academic and 
behavior progress. We'll see you soon!

School Phone Number
385-351-3090
Press 1 for Elementary Office
Press 2 for Junior High Office & Secondary attendance
Press 3 for High School Office

Builders Theme: I am a builder when I show GRATITUDE THROUGH WORD AND DEED 
We want all students, family, and staff to try to focus on the trait of gratitude throughout the month of November. This is a great 
opportunity to focus on the goodness that occurs in each of our lives daily. Once we are aware of the wonderful things happening 
around us, we can acknowledge them with words of appreciation or with reciprocal actions towards others.



Announcements and Reminders

General
ROCK THE SOCKS: APA’s Annual Community Donation Drive

APA’s annual donation drive is just around the corner! This year we are supporting the 
Road Home by collecting socks for children and families in need. More details to come—
but get ready to Rock the Socks!

*Elementary Late Pick Up*                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
Students need to be picked up on time. On Monday, Tuesday, Friday students need to be picked up by 3:45pm. On Wednesday 
and Thursday students need to be picked up by 2:45pm. All elementary students that are not picked up on time will be brought into 
the Elementary Lobby and parents will be called. Occasionally, situations arise where a parent may be running late. We ask that 
you please call the elementary office so we can plan accordingly. 385-351-3090 Press 1                                                                        

*CARPOOL REMINDER*
We have been having an extreme amount of parents not following Carpool expectations. Here's another reminder of how it works:                                                                                                                                                             

1. The lane closest to the curb or the outside lane, is only for kindergarten parents and stops at the Elementary crosswalk.                                                                                       
2. The inside lane is for all other students and begins after the Elementary crosswalk.                                                                                                                                                  
3. The middle lane is an EXIT ONLY lane. You may not get to the curb to pick up your child from the middle lane. You may park 
and walk across the crosswalk to pick up your children or drop things off. Please, note that children are not allowed to cross 
without a parent.                                                                                                                                                

We also ask that parents not use the gas station as a pick up spot during afternoon carpool. Our staff is unable to provide safety 
support to students when they meet parents at an off campus location.
THANK YOU so much to all of our wonderful parents who patiently follow carpool expectations! Our main goal is to keep everyone 
safe and we can do that if we work together!

Elementary

Mid-Term Deadline
Last day to turn in missing work for the midterm deadline will be Friday, November 12th. Make sure that you are checking 
ALMA and helping your students get their missing work turned in. 

Elementary Parent Teacher Conference
Elementary Parent Teacher Conference will be held Nov. 18th and Nov. 19th. Look for a sign up genius email to come from the 
homeroom teacher and sign up for a time.  This is a mandatory conference. If the days and times do not work, communicate with 
the homeroom teacher to find a different time that you can meet together.                                           

We will be having as well a used uniform sale during Elementary Parent Teacher Conferences. We have TONS of clothes and a 
lot of sizes to choose from! It'll be $2 per item. We will accept cash and card payments.

APA Reading and Math Lesson Video Bank 
Did you know that there are videos for our math lessons on the APA website? This way if your student is sick for a few days or if 
they just need another  repetition of the teacher teaching it to get their homework done, they can get the help they need. Just click 
on the math level your student is at and click  on the lesson on the left-hand side. Go to www.americanprep.org and then click on 
"Parent Resources" and scroll down to "Reading and Math lessons"  and then click on "Math Lessons" or "Reading Lessons"                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
Instructors Needed
Our Campus is in need of Instructors. We gladly welcome our APA families or friends that would like to come and be apart of our 
elemtnary team. If you are interested, click  the link to fill out an application. https://recruitingbypaycor.com/career/JobIntroduction.
action?clientId=8a78826753d0044a0153d2e566b2004b&id=8a7887a87c6fe168017cc26051441738&source=&lang=en

Elementary Ambassadors

Last week the 5th graders had an absolute blast at their Beach Bash! They learned about some helpful conversation life 
preservers, how to fish for positivity, and even learned a fun dance to the song "Surfin' USA". Thank you to our parent volunteers 
that helped out. On December 2nd the 6th graders will have their Beach Bash and we are looking forward to it! We are so grateful 
for the parents that have already signed up to volunteer. Your support and time helps us out a ton.



Secondary

Secondary Ambassadors

On Tuesday, November 9th, students at the 
WV2 APA campus had the opportunity to honor 
the Veterans in their community through a 
special assembly. Students invited Veteran 
family members, friends, and neighbors to a 
special reception before the assembly. APA's 
very own orchestra students played an hour of 
beautiful music while the Veterans and their 
families enjoyed breakfast. 

Then, Student Government Leaders guided 
these guests to the gym where the Veterans 
were presented with specially-prepared songs 
and speeches to honor their service. The 
students also presented each Veteran with a 
handwritten note and commemorative pin 
thanking them for their service. Many of the 
Veterans were very touched and grateful for this 
assembly, and the students learned how to 
show their appreciation for those serving this 
country.

On Wednesday, November 17th, 11th grade students have the opportunity to attend the Interim Committee meetings at the state 
capitol. They have spent several days learning and researching about these committees and the bills to be discussed on 
Wednesday, and will have the opportunity to hear the discussions that take place as these bills are proposed to become laws. This 
is a great opportunity for students to learn how the legislative process takes place and how they have the ability to be directly 
involved in that process as well. Last permission slips will be accepted on Monday, November 15th before 3:30pm.

Upcoming 8th grade Science Fair December 8th at 2:30
Parents we are in need of judges to help our 8th grade class have the best experience with their science fair! If you are 
available to help here at the school for a couple hours on December 8th from 1:45 to 4:00, please contact Mr Winegar at 
jwinegar@apamail.org. Additionally, if you are able to help with the judging your student will be eligible to recieve 4 tardy 
credits to apply toward any NC due to excessive tardies

Athletics
Sport Date Time Where
JH Girls Basketball Game November 11th 4:30 and 5:30pm Home Game @ WV2
HS Girls Basketball VS Pinnacle November 16th 5:30 PM Home Game @ WV2

HS Girls Basketball VS Wendover November 18th 5:30 PM Home Game @ WV2

HS Boys Basketball VS Tabiona November 19th 3:00 PM 10 N Main, Tabiona, UT 84072



Afterschool
Our Sistema Strings students did an AMAZING job performing the National Anthem at the University of Utah vs. UCLA 
volleyball game last Friday. There was thunderous applause all around - well done students! 

We have our next Staff and Student Showcase this coming Wednesday, November 17th at 5 p.m. in the MP Room. If your
child will be participating, we will have an invitation stapled to their learning plan on Monday, November 15th. As a reminder, 
we do not interrupt the performance to bring students out to carpool. If you need them before 5:30 p.m. on this day, please 
pick them up BEFORE 4:55 p.m. Thank you for helping us have a wonderful concert experience. 

Our elementary Sistema students have an incentive that they will be working towards between now and Thanksgiving Break. For
every student that has ZERO missing daytime assignments, they will be receive a ticket to attend our Sistema movie night on
Tuesday, November 23rd. Parents, please help to check with your child to make sure they are getting their homework done
and turned in daily. We hope to have ALL of our Sistema students attend this fun activity. We have sent missing homework
reports home with your child. We also are in need of some donated items for our movie night concessions. You may sign up
at the link at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B45AEA92DA0F49-movie which will be due to the Sistema Office on 
Monday, November 22nd. If your student has missing work, we would love to have them stay until the end of Sistema so that
we can help them. Thank you for your support!

Our Sistema students have begun preparing for our Winter Concert. Please allow your child to stay daily for Sistema so that they 
can stay with their class as we are learning our music for singing, instruments and collaborative music together. Place the concert 
date on your calendar now - Friday, December 10th at 6 p.m. Our mandatory rehearsal will be Wednesday, December 8th 
from 3-4:30 p.m. We can't wait to share this with you!

We have a couple of NO AFTERSCHOOL DATES coming up. Please place them on your calendar: 
- Thursday, November 18th (Parent-Teacher Conferences)
- Friday, November 19th (No School)
- Wednesday, November 24-Friday, November 26th - No School - Thanksgiving Break

We appreciate your support in keeping your students in Sistema daily afterschool. As we are getting ready for our Winter Concert, 
please plan on them practicing and completing make-up work if they have to miss their instrument class. We want to make sure 
everyone is ready to perform our collaborative piece together and their group instrument pieces. If you have to miss, please email 
Mrs. Christensen tchristensen@apamail.org or call 385-351-3090 x 1139 to leave a message. If you have any questions or 
concerns about Sistema, please reach out to Mrs. Christensen or your child's Sistema teachers. Thank you so much for your 
support!


